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Repealing vote by mail based on unfounded claims of fraud is testament to 

grandstanding for the Trump administration, rather than working to the benefit of 

Oregon voters.  Vote by mail encourages thoughtful consideration of issues on a 

flexible timeline that enables the public to engage fully in the electoral process.  

Requiring in-person voting on election day is a subversive way of making it harder to 

vote under the guise of election security. 


